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Doves Autumn Term letter
Dear Parents & Carers,

Welcome to the Autumn Term in Dove Class. We hope that you all had a great summer. It has been fantastic to see the children back in school and to meet them and begin to get to know them.  We are looking forward to a term filled with great learning. 
This term we will really be focusing on settling all the children back in, re-establishing relationship, routines, rules and behaviour expectations and getting the children back up to speed in the basic curriculum areas. Ensuring the children feel happy and confident is really important to us all at Benwick and PSHE is high on our list of priorities.

Reading books will be changed every Tuesday. Please note the reading you have completed at home in the reading record book. 
PE will be on Monday and Friday. PE clothes should come to school on a Monday and they will stay in school and be returned home on a Friday.
Homework expectations

The children are likely to feel extremely tired after a very long break from school and we want homework to enhance their learning and not negatively affect children’s enthusiasm. Therefore this term we are focusing on reading, spelling and times tables (& counting) as our basic homework expectations. Please support your child in this, little but often is best. 
Best wishes for a wonderful term,

Miss Norris, Mrs Few, Mrs Clutton     The Dove Class Team

Benwick Primary School


�Headteacher: Mrs Clare Talbot
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